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Sensys Gatso wins Managed Services contract for 
Upper Marlboro, Maryland worth estimated SEK 9 
Million 

 
Sensys Gatso Group, a global leader in traffic safety solutions, through its subsidiary, Sensys Gatso USA, 
will be providing a speed and red light photo enforcement program to the town of Upper Marlboro, 
Maryland, USA. 
 
New to photo enforcement, the town of Upper Marlboro has selected Sensys Gatso USA as their Managed 
Services provider for a program consisting of two fixed speed cameras in school zones and two red light 
intersection cameras.  Under this four-year contract, Sensys Gatso will handle the camera installation, 
maintenance and personnel training, as well as the entire fulfillment process, which includes citations mailing 
and payment processing. The program is likely to begin in July of this year. 
 
“Whenever we have the opportunity to work with a town that is new to photo enforcement we can tailor the program 
to meet their most immediate concerns, which, at this point in time, is school zone safety” says Rich Kosina, Chief 
Technology Officer, Sensys Gatso USA. 
 
For further information: 
Ivo Mönnink, CEO 
E investors@sensysgatso.com 
 

This information is information that Sensys Gatso Group AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU 
Market Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person 
set out above, at 09.30 on May 28, 2018. 
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